
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                            MAY 17, 2019 

 

You’re Invited: Grand Opening of Deerfield Elementary School’s  

Storybook Trail 
 

A team of Edgewood Middle School students, in collaboration with Edgewood High School 

technology students and with a grant from the Harford County Education Foundation, have built 

a storybook trail on the campus of Deerfield Elementary School.  

 

The grand opening of the storybook trail will take place on Wednesday, May 22, 2019, from 

1:00 to 2:00 p.m. (rain date: May 23). 

 

A storybook trail offers a unique experience where you can indulge your imagination with 

colorful pages along a walkway. This trail is sure to inspire a love of reading and sense of 

adventure in young children. 

 

Come walk the new Edgewood storybook trail and discover Where the Wild Things Are!  

 

Credit to Edgewood Middle School students Jenna Gardner and Synadah Sears for writing the 

invitation. 

 

----- 

 

What:  Grand Opening of Deerfield Elementary School’s Storybook Trail 

 

When:  Wednesday, May 22, 2019 (rain date: May 23) 

  1:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

 

Where: Deerfield Elementary School 

  2307 Willoughby Beach Road 

  Edgewood, MD  21040 

 

### 


